
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR BYLAW 03/2013 – OFFICIAL COMMUNITY 

PLAN AND BYLAW 04/2013 – ZONING BYLAW OF THE VILLAGE 

OF MARCELIN HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22
ND

, 2014 AT 

THE MARCELIN VILLAGE OFFICE  

   

 Mayor, Norman Desjardins called the Meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

 The following were present to present material and answer 

questions: 

 Mayor Norman Desjardins, Councilors Brian Diehl, Dennis Ferster 

& Lynn McCormick, and CAO Leanne McCormick. 

  

 

The hearing was held to discuss and receive submissions for the proposed 

Official Community Plan and the Zoning Bylaw. 

 

No citizens attended. 

 

 

It was recommended by Council to amend the Zoning bylaw as follows: 

 

 That under all districts, the section regarding accessory buildings 

should include “Temporary, fabric covered structures consisting of wood, 

metal, or plastic framing covered on the roof and one or more sides with 

fabric, plastic, vinyl or other sheet material shall be permitted in a rear or 

side yard of an existing principal building, all year round, and shall not 

exceed 120 square feet.” 

 

  

 Deputy Mayor Norman Desjardins adjourned the Meeting at 

7:29pm. 

 

 

____________________       _________________________ 

Mayor      Administrator 
 

 
 

 
 
 


